NEWS AND NOTICES

Readers are invited to submit to the Secretary of the Institute news items of interest

Personal Items

Arthur Albert received his Ph.D. from Stanford University in October, 1959.
He is now on a National Science Foundation Post-Doctoral Fellowship at the
Institute for Mathematical Statistics in Stockholm.

Sidney Addleman is now an Associate in the Department of Statistics, Towa
State University, Ames, Iowa.

J. H. Bailey has accepted a position with IBM, Poughkeepsie, as Associate
Statistician in Reliability Technology.

Harold Baker was appointed to the Department of Statistics at Iowa State
University for the year 1959-60. ’

Donald W. Behnken has received his Ph.D. degree in Statistics from North
Carolina State College. He is now with the Mathematical Analysis Section of
the American Cyanamid Company at the Research Laboratory in Stanford,
Connecticut.

Austin J. Bonis has taken a position as a Senior Staff Engineer (Reliability)
with AC, The Electronics Division of General Motors Corporation, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin.

Jean-Francois Canu, formerly a Mathematician in the Department of Defense,
is now studying in preparation for the Catholic Priesthood. His address is St.
Stephen’s Priory, Dover, Mass.

Victor Chew, Assistant Statistician, Institute of Statistics, Raleigh, N. C.
has taken up a position as Mathematical Statistician at the U. S. Naval Weapons
Laboratory, Dahlgren, Virginia, effective February 1, 1960.

Ira H. Cisin, formerly Adviser on Research Design at the Human Research
Office of the George Washington University, Washington, D. C., has accepted
the post of Project Directox of an Epidemiologic Study of Alcoholic Beverage
Use, with the California Department of Public Health, Berkeley, California.

C. Philip Cox (M.A. Oxford University), Head of the Statistics Section of the
National Institute for Research in Dairying, Shinfield, England, is a visiting
Associate Professor of Statistics at Iowa State University for the academic
year, 1958-60.

Constance E. Cox is lecturing for at least a year, beginning January 1, 1960,
at the new academy set up in Djakarta, Indonesia to train statisticians and
economists for government service. She is on leave from the Food and Drug
Directorate, Biometrics Section, Ottawara, during this time.

Phelps P. Crump, formerly at the Brookhaven National Laboratory, is now a
member of the Biometrics Department at the School of Aviation Medicine,
Brooks AFB, Texas.

Barl L. Diamond has joined the faculty of the Johns Hopkins University

540

&8
ol
Institute of Mathematical Statistics is collaborating with JSTOR to digitize, preserve, and extend access to [ 5
The Annals of Mathematical Statistics. IIKOIRS ®

WWw.jstor.org



